Steve Kent

After a detailed review of each GPS Preemption product the Fire, Engineering and Police
Departments concur with purchasing the Opticom Equipment distributed by Temple, Inc.
Justification for this decision was based on ease of maintenance, and operation of the Opticom
System versus the Emtrac Systems. Taking this into consideration we would like to move
forward with the purchase of the Opticom GPS Preemption Equipment.
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